The Giddings News

August 15, 1941

BLUE

Mr. and Mrs. C. L. Ruthven, Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Smith, and Mr. Carr Smith of Giddings were visitors Wednesday in the Ches. Sandifer home.

Quite a few from here attended the program at Giddings Friday night.

The meeting is going on here now. It is being well attended each night. Everyone is invited to come.

Monroe Freeman from the CCC Camp at Burnet spent the week-end here.

Winifred Mundine and family of Austin spent the past week here with Mr. and Mrs. W. W. Fisher.

Mrs. Emma Turner visited the past week with Mr. and Mrs. M. B. Freeman of McDade.

Mr. C. L. Ruthven and son were visitors in Giddings Saturday.

Barney Stifflemire of Lexington visited the past week here.

Mr. and Mrs. George Rogers of Lexington spent Sunday in the D. W. Deed home.